EUROBODALLA SHIRE COUNCIL RATE RISE
Eurobodalla Shire is well-known for being the place for retired home owners.
I myself have lived here for over 20 years and would like the opportunity to stay here as long as I live, the only issue that is bothering me at the moment is in the newspapers on a daily basis is the astronomical rate rise that our local council is trying to get approved.
Quite often residents write into the editor of the local paper about how our local council is very wasteful. In the newspaper some time ago it was mentioned that the closet shire in people and area to the Eurobodalla was the Great Lakes  who have over 100 less staff within the council, this just goes to show that our council is wasteful.
I am currently a self-funded retiree and I strongly believe that if the rates were to rise to the extent that has been proposed I could no longer afford to live in the area being a) a home owner and b) a self-funded retiree. 
Statistic show that we are living longer, so if I like so many others were to remain in the Eurobodalla and the rate rise was approved then I would have to look at going on the government pension. 
In the last 7 years I have been hit with the Global Financial Crisis and am now on a fixed income. You would also be aware that during this same time and even now we have had the huge electricity blowout, the fuel and CTP prices and grocery mark up. The council says we can afford to pay the increase……but can we really????

Thank you for considering my submission.
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